
 

 

 

 Tuesday 7th December 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Re: Coronavirus ‘Amber’ status 
 
Following a string of positive PCR test results over the weekend, we have now met and surpassed the 
threshold for ‘Amber’.  This means that I have to implement a few more control measures for a period 
of two weeks. 
 
In school, the following measures will apply: 

 Increased frequency of staff Lateral Flow Device testing.  

 Continue with social distancing. 

 Reducing crowding.  

 Minimising pinch points in the school day. 

 Temporary reintroduction of ‘bubbles’ to reduce mixing between groups 

 Reducing mixing of staff e.g. by holding meetings remotely 

 Reinstating face coverings for staff in communal areas. 

 Reviewing and reinforcing hygiene measures. 

 Restrict education visits, open days, parental attendance and live performances. 
 
I ask parents to please observe social distancing when picking up in the afternoons and also to wear face 
coverings. 
 
I will continue to monitor the situation and follow the guidance I get from Ealing. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Julian Rakowski  
Headteacher 

 


